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	Membership

	ASUH (2)
	Anna Koethe

	
	Sean Wilbur

	BCA
	Alicia Partridge

	BOP
	Ryan Tolman

	CCB
	Mike Magaoay

	GSO (2)
	Erin Allmann

	
	Tom Robinson

	SAAC
	Jett Jasper

	SAPFB
	Kenneth Hu

	SLD
	Carl Furutani

	
	Jan Javinar

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Absent:  

Erin Allmann

Jan Javinar

Additional Attendees:

Carl Clapp

Mike Trapasso - Baseball

Andy Johnson - Sailing

Meeting Start: 5:03

Meeting End : 6:23

HIGHLIGHTS: 

Coaches came to listen and share ideas about getting students to their events.  The sailing coach suggested a party-type atmosphere for the Pacific Championships in April and maybe we could provide transportation to the event.  

We are going to train the Manoa Maniacs group this semester so they can start planning for next semester.

Hopefully we can find food trucks and alternative food vendors for some of the smaller sports.

The SAFC will attend a future SAAC meeting to interface with the student athletes instead of just interfacing with the Athletics Department Administration.

AGREEMENT TO FUND:

$500 for SAFC polo shirts

	ITEM
	DICUSSION
	ACTION/FOLLOW-UP

	Group Memory Review
	Agreed upon
	NONE

	Athletics Department Interfacing
	Koethe said we want to help add student attendance and asked for ideas.  Mike said that he would like to see more students at the game to get the atmosphere.  They focus on getting their team a good record.  

Jasper mentioned our previous food giveaways.  Wilbur said ee are also going to be giving out shirts and work with housing.

Mike likes getting students on he curiosity factor.

Robinson asked if we could get students involved at campus center.  Mike said the players are very busy and it might be better for an off day. 

Furutani suggested having an interfacing with students or a talk story during lunch and/or in the dorms.  

Mike says Friday night is autograph night so anyone can get on the field and Saturday is kids national anthem.  

Wilbur brought up an after-game pizza party time idea.  The last game is senior night, so it would be better to do during a regular game.  

Koethe asked if there is a specific time and Mike said he would have to look at the schedule.

Andy from sailing said there were a lot of fans at the rainbow invite.  They had a big BBQ for about 120 people.  Womens' Pacific Coast Championships third week in April 21 and 22 Saturday and Sunday.  Finishing top 3 moves to semi-finals.  Wants to invite students with transportation help to ride students during practice.  Promote interest.  They have spectator boats available.  

Partridge asked if there was a commentator and coach said that we could have one, but we aren't sure who would do it.

Wilbur asked if we could offer a free sailing lesson to a student or a free pass on a future spectator boat.  Andy said that could work.  We could also offer a ride on a sail boat with rec services.  

They may be able to offer kayaks and stand-up boards and have a water fun day for students.  

Saturday would be the best day to hold events. The time is 9-4ish

Furutani said that sailing is definitely willing to help us get students to the regatta.

Furutani says the parking office has access to buses for transporting students to the regatta.

Wilbur suggests having a Manoa Maniacs floatilla.    
	Koethe will talk to coach Trapasso John McNamera about having a large event after the baseball game.

Koethe will follow up with the sailing team about holding an event with them.

Furutani will work on getting equipment for a PA system for a sailing commentator.

	Shirts
	We are printing 3000 shirts.  Rainbowtique is doing our shirts.  

The group is interested in getting shirts done for ourselves as SAFC members.  The shirts can be embroidered and we can allocate $500 for shirts.  It will be good publicity for us to wear around campus.  The group was in general agreement for allocating $500 for SAFC polo shirts.  
	Jasper will work on finding a vendor for the polo shirts.

	Manoa Maniacs logo
	Kurt Osaki from Osaki Creative Designs thinks we should brand ourselves and he is willing to help.  He is an alumni and wants to help us out possibly.  Furutani says he will consult with us and help us to get branding done.  He is familiar with logos.
	Furutani will contact Kurt Osaki and get Koethe in contact with him.

	Food
	Doing cook outs are risky, we need to contract out.  We could get a food truck and get a contract.  Have a general public price and a student price if we subsidize food.  Hu brought up MoMo Burger.

Robinson said that our nacho deal will be from 5pm to the end of the first inning.  The group was a little hostile to the idea of cutting the food off so early.  Partridge wants to hand out fliers on Friday for the food on Saturday.  Furutani said that there is an issue with handing out fliers.  Koethe suggested to make an announcement at the game over the PA.

Advertising in the stadium is probably doable. Glen Nikia is the stadium manager and he is accommodating.
	We will think about the kind of food we want.  Hu will contact MoMo burger and ask them how low they could go if we subsidize 200 plates.

Koethe will email John McNamera about making a PA announcement.

Koethe will call Glen the stadium manager.

	Residence hall involvement
	We will drop off fliers at the front desk to advertise the food event in the dorms.  We can print through marketing a graphics.  Koethe says its about 245 fliers for all the floors. SAFC has a copy code so we can make copies if we need to.

The meeting with housing is for next Tuesday.  
	Hu will design a flier to advertise and email it to the group.

Koethe will email the group with information about the housing meeting.

	Manoa Maniacs 
	Wilbur, Hu, and Allmann will help to train the new Manoa Maniacs people.  They will hopefully be able to get going next semester.  They can plan for next semester and we can use them as volunteer bodies.  Manoa Maniacs can plan ahead for next semester.
	Magaoay will contact Activities Counsel for their membership. 

	Coaches' Meeting
	Meeting with softball coaches early in the morning early in the week or schedule during their off day.  

SAAC meetings are Tuesday nights but the next one is Thursday at 7.  The meetings are a the letter winners club.  We will ask for an open forum to just talk to them.  We would like to hear players perspective.
	Jasper will set up a meeting with the softbal coach in the next few weeks.  Furutani will follow up with the coach as well.

	Next meeting
	March 1, 2012 5pm CC 
	All members will make an effort to attend 


